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AAT Port Kembla   
 

Quarantine Signage 
 

 
As part of AAT’s continual improvement to site safety, we have purchased signage “Quarantine Work 
in Progress” that are placed in prominent positions to highlight designated work areas quarantine 
work is undertaken.  
 
Any persons entering these quarantine work areas, need to identify themselves by radio 
communication prior to entry into the work area. 
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